
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Southwest District Office 

13051 N Telecom Parkway 

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926 

Sent via email to: derek.smith@myclearwater.com 

Date: 01/04/2024 

Derek Smith 
1140 Court St. 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

RE: 2024 - Pre-Authorization for Disaster Debris Management Sites (DDMS) 

Dear Derek Smith, 

Ron DeSantis 

Governor 

Jeanette Nunez 

Lt. Governor 

Shawn Hamilton 

Secretary 

This is to notify you that on 01/04/2024, we approved your request for pre-authorization of a disaster 
debris management site (DDMS) located in Pinellas County for 2024. Disaster debris includes 
hurricane/storm-generated debris and all other types of disaster debris. 

The Department has evaluated your request for a DDMS at the following location: 

Exhibit B - DDMS






